
MSF RIDERCOURSE INCENTIVE FORM 

Dear Suzuki Customer: 

We would like to thank you for purchasing your new Suzuki Scooter, Street or DualSport Motorcycle 
and wish you a safe and enjoyable future with your Suzuki product. 

Suzuki strongly recommends that you take a Motorcycle Safety Foundation RiderCourse.  Upon 
completing the RiderCourse along with the purchase of a new Suzuki Scooter, Street or DualSport 
Motorcycle, Suzuki will reward you with a $100.00 check (one reward per person). 

Training can occur up to six months before or six months after purchase of a new Suzuki Street or 
DualSport Motorcycle and still qualify. 

Upon completion of the RiderCourse, submit copies of your Suzuki purchase invoice, 
RiderCourse completion card, RiderCourse tuition receipt, and payment request form (below) 
to: 

Suzuki Motor USA, LLC
3251 E. Imperial Highway 
P.O. Box 1100 
Brea, CA 92822-1100 
Attn:  Motorcycle Sales Incentive Administration 
email: salesincentive.smo@suz.com 

Customer Name (print clearly): ________________________________________________ 

Street Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

City:   __________________________________  State: ________  Zip code: ___________ 

Phone #  ________________________________ 

Suzuki Dealer Number: _______________________     Purchase Date : __ __/__ __/__ __ 
              or 
Suzuki Dealer Name:  _______________________________________________________ 

Suzuki Model Name: ________________________________________________________  

Vehicle Identification Number (VIN):  __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ 

Customer Signature: _________________________________________________________ 

Note:  Allow 4 to 6 weeks to receive your $100.00 check. 




